das 14h00 h do día 01/09/2020, no correo:

mnclockdown@gmail.com (Profesora: Mónica Álvarez)

## Hello, I am Jessy. This is my house.



This is my house. It is very big. It is a lovely house in the city of London. It has got three floors –a ground floor, a first floor and a second floor. On the ground floor, there is the playroom and the garage. In the first floor, there is the kitchen and the living room. On the second floor, there is my bedroom and the bathroom.

This is my bedroom. There is a bed, a lamp on a bedside table, a rug and a wardrobe between a big window and a mirror. The bathroom is next to my bedroom. It has got a bath, a toilet and soap in the cupboard.

My livingroom is small. There is a sofa near the TV. There is an armchair next to the lamp. There is a cup on the table and a picture on the wall. The kitchen is big. It has got an oven, a table with two chairs, a fridge and a clock on the wall.

The playroom is next to the garage. My toys are in the playroom and my parents' car is in the garage. The washing machine is also in the garage but it isn't in the picture.

I am happy in my house!

Answer the questions about the text.	
1. Is Jessy's house big or small?	
2. How many floors are there?	-
3. Has her house got a garden?	_
4. Where is the living room?	_
5. Where is her bedroom?	_
6. Has Jessy's house got a garage?	_
7. Where is the washing machine?	_
8. Does Jessy like her house?	_
9. Which food is there in the kitchen?	-

Fill in the table about Jessy's house			
Jessy's house			
Rooms on the			
ground floor.			
Rooms on the first			
floor			
Rooms on the second floor			

Match the opposites:		
big •	•	new
beautiful/lovely •	•	uncomfortable
old ●	•	ugly
comfortable ●	•	small